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Full infographic and breakdown of the weekly figures are available on our website

Weekly figures
The number of people testing positive for Coronavirus in the last week (week
ending 27 September) has increased by five cases compared to the same point
last week to 56 cases.

Although this appears to be a small increase compared to the previous week,
this a significant increase from the 25 cases reported three weeks ago and sadly
there has been one death in Central Bedfordshire which hasn’t been the case for
some time.

In line with the rest of the country infections are on the rise and we will be
strongly urging the public to continue their efforts to keep the virus under control
and avoid a lockdown.

The headline statistics from our Public Health partner councils are provided
below:

Luton: 122 cases (up 22 from the previous week)

Bedford: 72 cases (up 23 from the previous week) and one death

Milton Keynes: 56 cases (up 12 from the previous week)

Details of cases in other surrounding areas are available through the
ArcGIS website. This website shows cases for the previous week although
across a slightly different date range to our report. The number of cases is
shown by Middle Super Output Areas (MSOAs) which have on average a
population of 7,800 in each area.

View this week's report in full on our website.

https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/26/public_health/737/coronavirus_-_covid-19/14
https://www.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=47574f7a6e454dc6a42c5f6912ed7076
https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/26/public_health/737/coronavirus_-_covid-19/14
https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/26/public_health/737/coronavirus_-_covid-19/14

